Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/2/2018 2:20:36 AM
First name: Mark

Last name: Miller

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Forest Planners,

| like plan B with no more restrictions to wet land areas. My family has been recreating for over 18 years during
the winter months in the Chugach National Forest. Riding our snowmobiles has become a part of our family life
and reducing our the riding areas is not acceptable. There are plenty of non-designated riding areas in Alaska.
Access restrictions to local riding areas also has a negative economic impact on families and local businesses.
Please implement plan B.

Regards

Mark Miller



